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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 2:43 PM
To: lalo1776@gmail.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Joanna Zimny
Subject: Reschedule 1040 Bush Ave

Hello Mr. Sanchez, 
Per your request and confirming our phone conversation, the legislative hearing oƯicer has 
recommended laying the matter to July 16 via telephone between 11 AM and 1 PM. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


